
Lower Dillsboro Road  
CLOSURE Notice 

 
On Monday June 2nd, 2025 Lower Dillsboro Road will be  

CLOSED to through traffic  
for a replacement of small structure #213.  

 
The location of the project is located  

between 6395 and 6415 Lower Dillsboro Road. 
 

No through traffic will be permitted.  
Detour signs will be posted. 

 
Project to be completed by October 31, 2025. 

  
 
Any questions, please contact me. 
J Todd Listerman 
Dearborn County Engineer 
812-537-8754 
 


